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Medicaid Programs 

 
Subject: Fee-for-service rate increase for family planning visits effective July 1, 2024 

The Oregon Health Authority (OHA) has updated its fee-for-service rate for Healthcare Common 
Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) code T1015 (Clinic visit/encounter, all-inclusive; family planning).  

Effective July 1, 2024, the rate increased from $135.00 to $185.00 per visit. Use of the T1015 code is 
limited to enrolled family planning clinics as outlined in Oregon Administrative Rule 410-130-0587. 

Why is this happening? 
Through this rate increase, OHA seeks to improve access for underserved populations, help providers 
afford to continue providing these services, and better reflect the high value of these services. 

What should you do? 
For family planning visits completed on or after July 1, 2024:  
 Providers: Bill OHA at the increased rate.  
 CCOs: Please update your systems to pay at OHA’s new fee-for-service rate. 

Questions? 
If you have any questions about this announcement, contact Jason Daniels at 
jason.h.daniels@oha.oregon.gov.   

Thank you for your continued support of the Oregon Health Plan and the services you provide to our 
members. 
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